
Announcements 

Corpus Christi Sunday, June 21st & 22nd, 2025 
 

 

 

1. Father Millan will be hosting the last Bible study for this term on Tuesday, June 24th, at 

7:00 pm in the church. All are welcome.  
   

2. We hope you are making plans to attend our Jubilee Family Day on Saturday, June 28, in 

conjunction with our parish’s 100th anniversary of the church. Mass with Most Reverend 

Bishop Hero will begin at 10:00 am. Following Mass there will be a potluck lunch and 

program at Notre Dame School. Please come and spend time together with other 

members of our parish family. There will be good food, musical entertainment and 

stickers, a colouring contest sheet and a craft idea for the kids. Volunteers who can help 

set up, please be at the school on Friday, June 27, at 5:00 pm.  

 

3. We are still taking reservations for the pilgrimage to Prince Albert on Oct. 18, 2025. The 

cost is $45.00 and is payable to Notre Dame Parish. If you have questions, please call the 

parish office.  

 

4. There is another Jubilee event coming up in September, called Voices of Hope. It is a 

Community Choir experience for all in the P.A. Diocese. It is happening on Sunday, 

Sept. 14 from 2-4 pm. Please see the poster in the entrance or on the Facebook page.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


